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May 24, 1968

United States Atomic Energy Conunission
Isotopes Branch
Division of Licensing 6 Regulation
Washington 25, D. C.

Att: Mr. Robert E. Brinkman

Dear Mr. Brinkman:

As per Mr. McClintock's telecommunication of May 20 with Mr. R. Dubec, enclosed
is an application for renewal of Byproduct Materiots License 37-02006 06. We are
taking this opportunity to expand our license into a broad license instead of
renewing the license as it was. If this presents any difficulties or delays, please
contact me at your convenience.

1. Section 4 - It is requested that the responsibility for evaluating,
expanding, and maintaining the list of users and supervisors rest
with the Ionizing Radiation Advisory Group. This group has been
functioning effectively for over a year and its policies and
procedures are contained in the attached Mandatory Safety Procedure
M 6 (Attachment 7).

2. Section 6 - Item F (Hydrogen-3,100 C1) has been transferred f rom
license 37-02006-05 (attached memo dated February 20, 1967 from
C. Coner ( Attachment 8).

3. Section 5 - The Radiation Protection Officer has been changed from
E. R. Harris to R. O. McClintock. His resume is attached.

4 Section 10 - This section was updated to include recent purchases.

5. Section 12 - The film badge service was changed from monthly to
quarterly.

Very truly yours,
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| E. R.' Harris, Manager *- .g <

Industrial & Product Safety
120 South 30 Street (Room 1032)
Philadelphia, Pa. 19104
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